
 
Dear applicant, 

We are a small Church of England primary school, set in a beautiful rural village, with 93 happy 
children on roll. We are an outward-facing school and embrace collaboration with others so that we 
can secure excellent achievements for all children. We continually strive to provide innovative 
experiences, inside and outside the classroom, that make learning fun. 

Children are encouraged to become resilient in a place where it’s safe to make mistakes. The 
Christian values of hope, peace, trust, friendship, forgiveness and respect underpin the ethos within 
our school. 

The school has four classes. The children in our single-aged reception class enjoy a purpose built EYFS 
classroom with a spacious outdoor learning area. They work closely in terms of planning and ethos, 
with our mixed year 1/2 class. In key stage 2, we have a mixed year 3/4 class and a mixed year 5/6 
class. The school is well resourced in all areas and each class has its own IT provision including 
interactive whiteboards, laptops and iPads. 

 

Our school hall is used, amongst many other things, for daily collective worship, eating lunch and PE 
lessons. Our library is well stocked with books and also houses additional IT facilities for all classes to 
use.  We have an attractive playground and our own sports field just a few minutes walk from the 
school where the children enjoy a variety of sporting activities. Our nature reserve provides the 
children with lots of exciting and investigative learning opportunities. Our monthly community 
collective worships take place at the local church which also stages annual events and productions. 
 
We are seeking to appoint an excellent teaching assistant to work in our year 3 and 4 class. The 
successful candidate will support the learning of all pupils in the class, under the direction of the class 
teacher, but will be mainly responsible for supporting a pupil in year 4 with an Education, Health and 
Care Plan (EHCP). 
 
Please take a moment to browse our school website (www.kobps.lincs.sch.uk) which will provide you 
with more information about our school.  I would welcome the opportunity to show you around so 
that you can experience the caring, family atmosphere here and our ethos of “learning together for 
life” first hand. I look forward to your application. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Simon Morley 
Headteacher 


